
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  City Council 
From:  Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  
Date:  June 3, 2019  
RE:  Gahanna Land Use Plan 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

 
REGULAR MEETING OF PLANNING COMMISSION HELD May 22, 2019: 
 
A motion was made by Wester, seconded by Suriano, that the proposed Land Use Plan dated March 
12, 2019, be Recommended to Council for Approval. The motion carried by the following vote: Yes (6) 
– Wester, Suriano, Hicks, Shapaka, Burba, Greenberg. 
 
  
 

 
________________________________________ 
Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 


